
Greeting Coaches, 
 
We are excited to announce the 2025 Jefferson Dad Vail Regatta will 
be staged on Friday, May 9, 2025, and Saturday, May 10, 2025, at the 
Cooper River in Pennsauken, NJ. The purpose of this letter is to 
provide entry fee information. 
 
What’s New: 
Based on feedback from coaches, the Dad Vail Regatta Organizing 
Committee has revised and simplified the entry fee structure. We are 
replacing the previous affiliate/non-affiliate pricing model with a 
membership fee and a flat fee per boat. As a result of this pricing 
change, the 2025 per boat fee will be less than the 2024 non-affiliate 
per boat fee. 
 
Boat entry fees for the 2025 regatta will be the following: 
·     $175 Singles 
·     $250 Doubles and Pairs 
·     $350 Quads and Fours 
·     $400 Eights 
 
Membership fees: 
·     $100 per team if you register prior to December 31st. 
·     $200 per team if you register after December 31st. 
 
Next Steps: 
·     Membership registration opens November 1 in Regatta Central 
(remember to register early and get the discount!)  
·     Boat registration will be open beginning March 1, 2025 and will 
close on April 28, 2025. 
 
We are also excited to announce that the 2025 Dad Vail Regatta will 
include The National Open Intercollegiate Sculling Championship. 
We hope that this new segment will provide a wonderful opportunity 



for more athletes to experience this iconic regatta and be crowned 
national champion. 
 
We look forward to seeing you next May for another fantastic regatta! 
 
Sincerely, 
John F. Leonard 
Regatta Secretary – Jefferson Dad Vail Regatta 
 
 


